
On September 2020, we launched our project “GOLD – Good

practices for old people”, aiming to exchange good practices that

promote old people’s social inclusion, the conservation of their

mental and physical health and the development of their skills.

Nine months later, the six partners of the project CHALLEDU

(Greece), E-SENIORS (France), FRODIZO (Greece), MUNSTER

UNIVERSITY (Germany), READING FOR OTHERS (Greece) and

ASSOCIATION GENERATIONS (Bulgaria) have already mapped

old people’s situation in our countries and collected those good

practices that encourage old people to remain an active part of the

society, empower them and, at the same time, promote

intergenerational interaction and fight stereotypes.
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Fo l l ow  us !

 

 @go ldp r ac t i c e seu

#go ldp r ac t i c e seu

www .go ldp r ac t i c e s . eu

OUR PROJECT CONTINUES AND WE ALREADY
HAVE OUR FIRST RESULTS!

This project has been funded with support from the European Commission. Its content and

material reflects only the views of the authors, and the Commission cannot be held responsible

for any use which may be made of the information contained therein. 

Project number: 2020-1-EL01-KA204-078895



·We created the project’s website goldpractices.eu, that is

available in all partners’ languages.

·We created the project’s facebook page @golderasmusplus,

where we post good practices for old people and news from the

project.

·We did research regarding old people’s situation and needs in

our partners’ countries.

·During one of our online meetings, we exchanged views,

traced common needs and common points that require

improvement.

·During one of our online meetings, we exchanged findings

regarding old people’s good initiatives, their goals and results

so far.

·We began the publication of our findings.

·Organization of our first LTTA in autumn.

·Upload of the "Mapping of the needs of old people" in our

website.

What did we do in those 9 months?
 

Our last meeting took place in May where we fixed
our next steps:
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